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San Diego Superior Court Closed on 

Monday, June 1, 2020 
 

All San Diego Superior Court locations will be closed on Monday, June 1, 2020.  

 

With San Diego County Sheriff’s Department personnel expected to be working 

throughout this evening and potentially needed elsewhere tomorrow, the Court’s usual 

security and screening services will be unavailable.  

 

Please monitor the Court’s website at sdcourt.ca.gov and follow @SDSuperiorCourt on 

Twitter for updates. 

 

#   #   #   

 

http://www.sdcourt.ca.gov/

